
Purchasing and Contracting Department, Maloof Administration Building ▪ 1300 Commerce Drive, 2nd Floor ▪ Decatur, Georgia 30030 ▪ 404-371-
7051 Office ▪ 404-371-7006 Fax

Website: www.dekalbcountyga.gov 

March 5, 2024 

CorVel Corporation 
1745 North Brown Road, Suite 275 
Lawrenceville, Georgia 30097 

ATTN:  Scott C. Hughes 

Dear Mr. Hughes: 
NOTICE OF AWARD 

RFP No. 23-500652, Workers’ Compensation Bill Review and Pharmaceutical 
Management Services (Multiyear) for DeKalb County, Georgia 

This confirms that CorVel Corporation has been selected for contract award of the subject RFP for the 
Workers’ Compensation Bill Review and Pharmaceutical Management Services for DeKalb County, 
Georgia in accordance with your response to the Request for Proposals (RFP) as approved by the DeKalb 
County Board of Commissioners on February 27th, 2024.     

A notice to proceed (NTP) meeting will be scheduled.  Please work with Jennifer Schofield, Senior 
Procurement Agent, jjschofield@dekalbcountyga.gov, telephone no. (404) 687-4042, in providing the 
necessary documents to complete the transaction.  Immediately proceed to procure (1) the current 
certificate of insurance (COI), (2) valid county or city Business License, (3)*Certificate of Corporate 
Resolution and (4) Sub-Agreement with each LSBE (see LSBE information below) in accordance 
with the terms of the RFP and Sample County Contract. Executed contract documents must be returned 
to this office at the below address at least three (3) days prior to the date of the NTP meeting. 

No work is to begin until you have received the Notice to Proceed from the Procurement Manager of 
DeKalb County.  No County department has the authority to authorize you to perform any work until the 
Notice to Proceed has been issued. 

Sincerely, 

]xÇÇ|yxÜ fv{Éy|xÄw for

Brenda H. Redus 
Senior Procurement Agent 
Department of Purchasing and Contracting 

*Blank documents attached for your use in providing the requested information


